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As if all this weren’t enough, the last chapter is titled, “Even More With
Crackle” which looks at turning designs and provides an in-depth expla-
nation of Zielinski’s way to double the apparent number of crackle
blocks on a given number of shafts.

The glossary, bibliography and index (notably missing in some weaving
books) are exemplary and reflect Susan’s precision and logical approach
to knowledge. Wilson writes very well and her discussion and directions
are clear and concise. Both Susan and Schiffer are to be congratulated
for the excellent quality of drafts, photographs and other illustrations.
This book “raises the bar” for weaving publications.

*Wilson, Susan. (2011). Weave Classic Crackle & More. Atglen, PA: Schiffer. ISBN: 978-
0-7643-3940-0.

The meeting was called to order by President Beverly Weaver at 9:30am. The minutes for the December
meeting were approved as published in the January Newsletter. Kudos to Anne Vickrey Evans and Susan
Bowman for their inclusion in the show Facets of Fiber Surface Design Association Exhibition in Denver
which opens on January 20", Vice President: Sarah Richards reported the February workshop is full with a
waiting list. Recording Secretary: Carole Stewart noted a thank you was received from the Pioneer Muse-
um for the donation of $100. The guild also received a notice of the museum’s opening of the Native
American Exhibit. Treasurer: Sandy Hutton reported that the guild received $146 from the stash sale in
December. Membership: Dottie Weir introduced two visitors.

Standing Committee Reports: Advertising: Emily Jones reminded members to go to our advertisers and
to bring their directory to White Rabbit Beads in order to receive a discount. Demonstration: Peggy Doney
noted that the June Rock Ledge Ranch sign-ups will begin next month. Library: Debra Scott has several

new book donations. There is a request for item donations for the library raffle in May. Major Workshops:

Linda Shaffer said that the Repweave Workshop was a great success. There are plans for a Tapestry work-
shop with Kathe Todd Hooker in October 2012. Newsletter: Doreen McLaughlin would like to have more
articles and photos. Publicity: Linda Shaffer notified both the Pueblo Guild and Colorado College about to-
day’s program. Samples: Catie Kiley still has some spaces that need to be filled. Old Business: Laura
DeKloe gave some details about the December 2012 Bread Cloth exchange. The cloth should be at least
20”x 20”. Debra Scott reminded members of Northern Lights “Pillow Fight” challenge that is due in May.
New Business: The nominating committee for next year’s board will be Linda Shaffer, Anne Vickrey Evans
and Heather McLaren. Announcements: Colorado Weavers Day is May 19", 2012. A link to the CWD
website can be made from the Rocky Mountain Weavers Guild site. The Ask Me people for this meeting
are Laura DeKloe and Sandy Hutton. Show and Tell. The meeting was adjourned at 10:10 am. The pro-
gram followed the meeting.



